
Subject: Cancellation of December 24, 2018 EDC meeting 

  

  

Please accept this email as official notice: 

  

Because the regularly scheduled December EDC meeting falls on Christmas Eve, Chairman Jack 

Betkoski has cancelled the December 24, 2018  meeting of the Beacon Falls Economic 

Development Commission. 

  

I wish everyone a happy and safe Holiday Season. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Peter Christensen 

Clerk 
 


